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With the effectivity on March 21, 2025 of PhilHealth Circular (PC) No. 2025 – 
0006 on Flexibility in Claims Submission Deadlines, this is to provide an updated 
Annex B that prescribes the documentary requirements for reprocessing of 
denied claims due to late submission:

A.	 For un-appealed and un-protested eClaims (with claim series numbers) 
still in the possession of the Health Facilities;

B.	 For Z Benefit Packages and OHAT;
C.	 For denied claims due to late submission that are elevated and pending 

in regular courts.

For further inquiries, kindly reach us through your respective Regional Offices 
communication channels.
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